
From: Robert Daniels  
Sent: Monday, January 01, 2018 7:48 PM 
To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>; Heather Taylor <HTaylor@Venicegov.com> 
Cc: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; dpersson@swflgovlaw.com; Robert Daniels 
<RDaniels@Venicegov.com>; John Holic <JHolic@Venicegov.com>; ggiles@venicegondolier.com; 
earle.kimel@heraldtribune.com 
Subject: Jan. 9, 2018 Council Agenda Item 
 
New Business .....Bob Daniels Vice Mayor  
 
Harassment Policy Compliance  
 
Overview:  due to recent issues with harassment in our the nation, it is responsible to review city 
policies and provide employees with training on  harassment policies. 
 
Motion: Direct staff and City Attorney to review policy and procedures for employees 
 
Date Requested is last meeting in February 2018 

Regards,  
Vice Mayor Bob Daniels 
City Of Venice , Florida  
 

 


